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Have a Program Idea? 

Contact

ericmsmallwood@gmail.com
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Join Zoom Meeting

Go to www.Zoom.com Click on "Join 
Meeting" and enter the Meeting ID."rotary"

Page 

ZOOM IN
Join ID: 854 3111 7745

Password - rotary

Service Events



June 2 - August 11th
Popcorn Sales - City Park



July 23rd

Ice Cream Funday

2021-2022 Officers & Board of Directors
Chris Huston - President

Taylor Morgan - Past President
Kristin Vincent - Vice President   

Jeremy Gooding - Treasurer
Kevin Bradshaw - Secretary 



Jim Mason 
Jill Skeem 

Eric Smallwood
Ryan Bowman  
Matt Sandburg  
Jack Hamilton 
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Host- Taylor  Morgan

This Week's Program

Brad Wills
Twin Falls County Accessors 

Office

Topic of Interest
Today's header picture was shot 
back in April as the trees get ready 
to sprout leaves. Soon the
courthouse and  jail will be under 
construction for expansion.

Congratulations to Eric

Smallwood who was chosen

to  be VP Elect by the board

on June 9th. Eric will be the

2023 - 2024 President.

Program Chair  

2022-2023

Eric Smallwood
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https://www.twinfallsrotary.org/
mailto:taylormorgan99@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/rotarys-network-enables-rapid-humanitarian-relief-for-ukrainian-refugees
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431117745?pwd=L0hZd0N5NUd0QkRhYjNIUFpJNnJ0dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431117745?pwd=L0hZd0N5NUd0QkRhYjNIUFpJNnJ0dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431117745?pwd=L0hZd0N5NUd0QkRhYjNIUFpJNnJ0dz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85431117745?pwd=L0hZd0N5NUd0QkRhYjNIUFpJNnJ0dz09
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Popcorn Sponsors

Fresh Hot Popcorn

Popcorn, Cookies & Water- Only  $1 Juliette & Amelia

Halle Taking the money Elizabeth Thomsen
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Frontier Park Bathroom Project

• Catalyst Architecture
• Laughlin Ricks Architecture
• PBC - Petersen Bros Construction
• Petruzzelli Electric
• Gem State Paper & Supply Co.
• Twin Falls County 
• TF Parks Department
• TF City
• Kevin Bradshaw/3 Star Production
• Magic Valley Printing
• New Leaf Properties
• Western Waste Service
• Anchor Beistro Bar & Sports Grill

Partners/Sponsors

                 Trainor

• First Federal Grant 
• Pickleball Association of TF
• St. Luke's 
• Stephan, Kvanvig, Stone &

•  Idaho Power 
•  US Bank 
• Title Fact
•  Edward Jones 
•  Title One
• Rolig Law Office
• Boy's & Girl's Club of MV
• Forrest Group
• Baseball Group
• The Woodworks

Current Donors

Twin Falls Rotary Foundation
PO Box 821
Twin Falls, ID 83303-0821

Send Donations to:

Find Out
About

Sponsorship
Opportunties

jillasherman@yahoo.com

Kristin Vincent - 5 Years
Steve York - 37 Years




Transistion Party Survey- Answer Today (If You Haven't Yet)

Have you answered the survey question regarding  attending 

the Officer Transition Party?  Click to RSVP

We're celebrating out going President Chris's year and 

incoming President Kristin.  What better way than to celebrate 

down at Centennial Park next Wednesday. Twin Falls Rotary 

will be hosting the guests of Rotarians.

But you need to  sign up so we have a fairly accurate food 

count.  Click this to  RSVP

Jim Ponzo, Joined Rotary May 9, 

2001, and was Club President

2009- 2010 and part of 2011.He 

resigned in 2015 to travel with Lynn.

He passed away on 6-16-22

Services will be Wednesday,10:00 am 

at St. Edwards. Services by Whites 

Mortuary.

Jim Ponzo Delivering 

Dictionaries 2009

Darleen Ann Moore

Wife of the late great Tom Moore 

passed away on June 15th. 

Darleen is one of the few first 

ladies to the District Governor 

from our club, during the 1982-

1983 Rotary year.

Michelle Bartlome, Moves Back To the East Coast

It is with mixed emotion that Michelle Bartlome, Club 

President 2015-2016, resigned and has moved to Florida 

to be closer to her family. 

Michelle came to Twin Falls to work on KMVT and ended 

up in Public Relations for St. Luke's. She was one of our 

youngest Rotary Presidents, with confident leadership. 

Check out this video tribute.
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https://www.twinfallsrotary.org/frontierpark
https://www.twinfallsrotary.org/frontierpark
https://surveys.benchmarkemail.com//Survey/Start?id=1482985&s=81821
https://surveys.benchmarkemail.com//Survey/Start?id=1482985&s=81821

